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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 We are off and running with our new curriculum!  All of the new courses were delivered, and we have 

started sending them out this week.  We also took the time to redesign the answer sheets for all our courses in an 

effort to simplify the process for both our students and volunteers.  We pray that the Lord will use these things to 

draw many, many more closer to Him.   

 

“Be diligent to present yourself approved to God as a workman who does not need to be ashamed,  

accurately handling the word of truth.” - 2 Timothy 2:15 

   

 “A friend of mine told me about your prison outreach / Bible study and I would like to sign up.  I’ve been a 

Christian for over 20 years but I let sin into my life and ended up in prison.  To be sure, I’m glad that God used 

prison to call me back to Him.  I have been close to Him and been clean for almost two years!  I’d love to 

complete some classes and learn more about what God has in store for me.” - Steve (Virginia) 

 

 “I would like to give thanks to you for sending me these Bible studies.  I give thanks to those who provide 

their time to correct them, also those that provide the funds to make them possible.  Like the song goes, thank you 

for giving to the Lord.  I am the life that was changed!” - Elaine (Michigan) 

 

 “I can’t tell you how pleased I was to get your card on my birthday.  To be completely honest, I was really 

down in the dumps because of not being able to reach my wife and children on this special weekend.  I felt so 

alone and hurt.  Your card made all the difference to me, and I would very much like to start taking Bible lessons 

again.  Thank you so much for remembering me.  God bless you all.” - Shawn (Virginia) 

 

 “Hello there my brothers and sisters.  I hope this letter has found you all in good graces with our Lord and 

Savior Christ Jesus.  I wish to thank you all again for your love of the Lord, and for the helping of His church, and 

the helping of the lost sheep of the fold, and the sick ones in need of help, and so, so much more.   

 I myself will be starting a ministry in and for our Lord if it be His will when I am released from jail.  But 

until then, I do my ministry in here as best as my faith and the Lord wills me to do.” - Scott (Delaware) 

 

 “I am an inmate currently at Chesapeake Correctional Center.  My sins have brought me from a life of 

great blessings to a life in jail.  But I count it all joy as I go through these trials.  I could be completely devastated 

after losing all my worldly blessings: my wife, my kids, my military career, my house, and respect and trust from 

all that knew me.  But God saw it fit to redeem me.  What a blessing!  I am learning so much and thirst for God’s 

word.  May God continue to bless your ministry and your staff.” - Jesse (Virginia) 

      

For HIS Glory, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 

PO Box 10         www.lifeskey.org 

Bethel Park, PA 15102                        ministry@lifeskey.org 


